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The planning process for a mine is; extremely complicated, resource intensive and 
time consuming (took many years to process). The process is considered extremely 
frustrating in particular for community members.   
 
In particular it is acknowledged that; pertinent, sensible and reasonable suggestions 
for conditions of consent were put forward by Council and the wider community to 
the IPC for the McPhillamys Gold Project consent. Frustratingly, none were 
implemented.   
 
Post approval, Councils and our communities are heavily reliant on NSW 
Government Agencies together with other specialist experts to enforce and monitor 
conditions of consent, licences and overall compliance for mining operations.  
 
In this regard, Councils experience in relation to NSW Government Agencies has not 
been positive, for any stakeholder, including; mining companies, Council and the 
community.  
 

Councils view is that many stakeholders, have little to no confidence in NSW 
Government Agencies regarding mining operations, even though stakeholders are 
solely and heavily reliant upon those agencies to ensure, any potential impacts on 
human health, land, air and water quality are minimised.  
 
Council highlights the conclusion from the final submission to the IPC for the recent 
McPhillamys Gold Project; 

 
“Conclusion  
While the economic benefits associated with mining are enjoyed by the wider 
region and NSW economy generally, it is important to note that Council 
sincerely acknowledges the impact that will occur to our residents at Kings 
Plains who ultimately will bear the direct impact and disruption to their normal 
lives if the mine is developed.  
 
Council and our community are heavily reliant on NSW Government agencies 
and this commission who, with other specialists, have the expertise and 
experience to make well informed decisions regarding this proposal on behalf 
of our wider community.  
 
It is critically important that if approved the recommended conditions of 
consent are effective and enforceable.” 

 
Communities, mining companies and Councils need improved and greater; 
organisation, coordination, communication, transparency and accountability from 
NSW Government Agencies to ensure the co-desired outcomes of all 3 stakeholders 
are achieved and maintained.  
 
Council acknowledges mining is a critically important industry within regional NSW, 
in particular for the Blayney Shire. It is regional communities though that bear 100% 
of the impact from mining operations in NSW, whilst all of NSW benefits, in particular 
from the immense royalties generated.  
 






